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5 March 2024 
  
  
Dear Parent/Guardian  
  
Year 11 Reward Passport for Prom 
 
I write this letter as we enter the final stage of the Year 11 Reward Passport where students will be working 
towards an invitation to the Year 11 Prom.  As always, the aim of this reward system is to motivate each student 
in fulfilling their potential throughout the academic year.  
 
Students have been set a target of 50 credits to gain an invite to the Year 11 Prom.  Students have from 26 
February to the 1 May 2024 to achieve the target of 50 credits. At this date all successful students will be 
invited to purchase their ticket for the Prom via ParentPay. 
 
Again, students will be able to gain credits from the three key areas stated below: 
 
Gaining Credits:  

• If students achieve a week of 100% punctuality to all lessons = 5 credits  
• Every house point = 1 credit  
• Completion of revision card: 16 credits = (2 per session).  This can be gained through purposeful 

revision done in personal development time as well as any in subject revision sessions, that operate 
at lunchtime or after school. 

  
Losing Credits: 

• Please note that any behaviour points gained during the time frame stated above will deduct credits 
from a student’s total credits.  

  
I would like to emphasise that the aim of this is to motivate students, but also celebrate those students who 
consistently approach this important year with a positive attitude and work ethic. Tutors will regularly discuss 
progress towards gaining the total credits required with students in their tutor groups.   
  
If you have any questions regarding credits, please contact me at the school on 01787 460470.  
  
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr Woodley  
Head of Year 11  
  
  
  


